
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

BOURNE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 

 

In accordance with the Town of Bourne Charter Section 5-2: Organization of Town Government 

and Section 5-3: Public Hearing and Effective Date, the Bourne Board of Selectmen will hold a 

public hearing on Tuesday, March 16, 2021 at 7:00pm via Zoom videoconference in order to 

review the Town Administrator’s request to organize and/or reorganize the following 

departments. 

a. Reorganize the Department of Public Works (DPW) by removing the responsibility 

for the maintenance and repair of town buildings from the DPW and moving these 

responsibilities to a newly created and separate Facilities Department. 

b. Formally organize the Information Technology Department and to further move the 

Data Processing appropriation from the Finance Department and move it to the 

Information Technology Department. 
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